
 
 

 

 

June 21, 2022 

 

 

VIA UPS OVERNIGHT  

 

TOWN OF CHESTER PLANNING BOARD 

1786 Kings Highway 

Chester, NY 10918 

 

 Re: Application for Special Permitted Use and Site Plan Approval 

 

Dear Members of the Planning Board: 

 

 We represent Arx Wireless Infrastructures, LLC and Verizon Wireless in furtherance of 

developing a 150-foot monopole with related antennas and ground equipment on Town-owned 

property located at County Highway 45, Tax Map No. 8-1-21.  

 

 We respectfully submit the enclosed Application and request placement on the Planning 

Board’s July 6, 2022 meeting agenda.  We are also e-mailing electronic copies of this 

Application for the Board’s ease of review.  

 

 We look forward to working with you on this Project.  Thank you for your attention to 

this matter and please do not hesitate to me if you need anything further. 

Very truly yours, 

 

THE MURRAY LAW FIRM, PLLC 

      
Jacqueline Phillips Murray 

jpm@themurraylawfirm.com 

Enclosures 

 


